
Powering Hoosiers 
through Spring 
and beyond

AES Indiana is committed 
to providing reliable 
service to everyone in our 
community, regardless of 
financial circumstances. We 
understand that managing 
utility bills can be challenging, 
which is why we offer a variety 
of assistance programs to 
help ease the burden of 
energy costs. As a reminder, 
Winter Disconnect Moratorium 
ends on March 15. 

Energy Assistance Program (EAP): This federally-funded 
program offers a one-time benefit to help with your utility 
bills and is designed for Indiana households earning 60% 
or less of the state median income. Applications are open 
until April 14, 2025 

United Way of Central Indiana’s Winter Assistance Fund 
(WAF): For Marion County residents who may not qualify 
for EAP. Eligibility is based on household incomes and 
applications are accepted through May 31, 2025. 

AES Indiana’s Power of Change: A one-time grant for 
electric bill assistance to income-qualified customers, 
regardless of EAP or WAF application status. To be 
eligible, you must first apply for EAP.

These programs and more can be found at 
aesindiana.com/payment-assistance and 
aesindiana.com/your-home. 

31002-I-0094



AES Indiana quick tip: 
Paying your bill by check? 
Be sure to include your full 
12-digit account number in 
the memo line. This helps 
us verify your payment 
quickly and accurately. 

Keep your account 
current to avoid 
disconnection
Managing your payments is easier than 
ever. Ensure your account is up-to-date 
to avoid service interruptions. If you’re 
behind on your bill, take action as soon 
as possible. 

Call us today at 317-261-8222.

Lighting up 
downtown Indy!
Since 1954, AES Indiana’s window 
lights have been an iconic staple to 
the downtown Indy landscape. Want 
to know what colors are shining each 
night? Check out our window  
lights calendar.

View the schedule and learn more 
at aesindiana.com/window-lights


